Minutes

Bike Walk Task Force meeting February 10, 2015

Meeting began at 7 PM

Present: Tim Callahan, Kaitlin Latham, Mike Mushak, Peter Libre, Jud Aley, Tilly Hatcher, Nancy Rosett, Brian Riordan (Strava)

- 1. Minutes for the January meeting were approved.
- 2. Monroe Street: DPW has agreed to revise parking and bike lane from 8-5 ft to 7-3-5 ft in order to incorporate a door zone. Car lanes will be reduced from 11 to 10 ft.
- 3. Stroffolino Bridge: Bob Duff's office is awaiting response from DOT regarding request to have 10 foot travel lanes so that bike lanes will fit into 52 foot roadway.
- 4. Beach Road: Various road diet options were considered. It was agreed that further discussion is required.
- 5. Strava presentation: App records time, location and length of rides. In Oregon, their data compared favorably to other city data. In Norwalk, heat map of travel routes generally corresponds to planned bike routes. Prices for more detailed data were not discussed.

Meeting was adjourned at 9 PM